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ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 2024-01  
  

TO:   Judges, Senior Judges, Special Trial Judges, and Clerk of the Court   
 
RE:   Protocols for Entry into the Washington, D.C. Courthouse and In-Person  

Court Proceedings in Other Locations 
 
 The Tax Court continues to closely monitor the public health emergency created by 
the COVID-19 pandemic. Court access has been reconsidered due to decreased reported 
cases. 
 
 The Court previously issued Administrative Order 2023-01 to govern access to the 
Washington, D.C. Courthouse (D.C. Courthouse) and the protocols for attending in-person 
court proceedings.   
 

Effective April 2, 2024, Administrative Order 2023-01 is repealed.  Those attending 
Court proceedings no longer need to self-certify to health screening questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kathleen Kerrigan 
     Chief Judge 
 
 
 

 
 


